February 24, 2023

The Newton County Drainage Board met in the Commissioners Room of the Newton County Government Center at 10 a.m. CST, on February 24, 2023.

Members present were Glen 'Butch' Cain, Scott Carlson and Abbey Rossiter. Also present were Surveyor - Beau Watkins, Drainage Board Secretary – Jamie Rowe and Drainage Board Attorney – Candace Armstrong, Shawn Cain and Emily Albaugh of KIRPC and Randy Strasser and Amy Moore of VS Engineering.

Glen 'Butch' Cain called the meeting to order.

Lake Village Drainage Project

VS Engineering and KIRPC provided information to the Board pertaining to the next steps and timeline goals for this project.

Drain Assessments

Secretary Jamie Rowe presented the Drainage Board with drains to be assessed payable 2023.

Scott Carlson made a motion to Certify Drains for Assessment, as presented. Second by Abbey Rossiter. Motion Passed 3-0.

Adjournment

Being no other business to discuss, Scott Carlson made a motion to adjourn. Second by Abbey Rossiter. Motion passed 3-0.

X	X	
Glen "Butch' Cain President	Scott Carlson	
X		
Abbey Rossiter		